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FDA ADVISORY

Relative to the celebration of FDA’s Sportsfest CY 2022, telephone service of the Food and Drug
Action Center (FDAC) will be temporarily suspended on 03 June 2022, Friday.

However, receiving of applications via email, letters and documents via courier/ postal service
shall remain open. Inquiries, complaints and follow-ups will still be accommodated thru
ereport@fda.gov.ph. info@fda.gov.ph and fdac@fda.gov.ph. Hence, regular office transactions
will resume on 06 June 2022, Monday.

Rest assured that operations of other offices will remain uninterrupted.

For your information.
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